From: Martin Lipson [
Sent: 16 July 2018 07:46
To: Planning
Subject: Fwd: Heyford Park Hybrid Planning Application Consultation

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please see the attached letter in response to application 18/00825/HYBRID.


-------- Forwarded Message -------- 
	Subject: 
	Heyford Park Hybrid Planning Application Consultation

	Date: 
	Sun, 15 Jul 2018 23:54:47 +0100

	From: 
	Martin Lipson <martin.lipson@btinternet.com>

	To: 
	Andrew Lewis <Andrew.Lewis@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>



Dear Andrew

I appreciate that MCNP are well beyond the closing date for submission 
of comments on the Dorchester masterplan. Unfortunately, this came at a 
difficult time for MCNP due to workload on the Mid-Cherwell 
Neighbourhood Plan, and holidays.

If you are able to accept this late submission, we would be very grateful.

Regards
Martin Lipson
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